
Important Town Notice 

 

Our water provider, the Town of 

Turin, has notified us that there will 

be an interruption of water service 

tomorrow, June 27th, from 9AM un-

til 12 Noon, for a water main repair.  

There is no need to boil water, 

please run your water until it runs 

clear. Apologies for this                  

inconvenience.   

If you have questions, please call 

the Town of Turin at 770/599-0777. 

Thank you. 


